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Student representation 

Northern Border University (NBU) Student Advisory Council serves as a vital platform for 

student representation, ensuring that students actively contribute to the development of 

university policies and initiatives. This council works closely with the university administration 

to address student concerns, enhance academic and extracurricular experiences, and promote 

student engagement in institutional decision-making. 

A key feature of the council's role is its regular meetings with the university president, where 

members discuss important issues affecting students, propose solutions, and collaborate on 

strategies to improve the overall university experience. These meetings provide a direct 

communication channel between students and university leadership, reinforcing NBU's 

commitment to transparency, inclusivity, and student empowerment. 

The University President Chairs the University-Wide Student Advisory Council Meeting 

Professor Dr. Ahmed bin Ali Al-Rumaih, President of Northern Border University, chaired the 

meeting of the University-Wide Student Advisory Council, attended by council members from 

both male and female students. 

At the beginning of the meeting, the University President welcomed the council members. The 

Student Advisory Council then discussed the topics listed on the meeting agenda, as well as 

issues of interest that contribute to enhancing communication between the university 

administration and its students, and to the development of the educational, pedagogical, and 

service processes for students. The members reflected on the impact of the university 

administration’s guidance—represented by the President and the Vice Presidency for 

Academic Affairs—in activating these roles. 

At the conclusion of the meeting, His Excellency honored the student council members in 

recognition of their outstanding efforts during the council's term. He also thanked the students 

for their contributions as the current council’s term comes to an end, wishing them success and 

prosperity in their future endeavors. 
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